
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bailiff 

The Royal Court House 

St Peter Port 

Guernsey 

GY1 2NZ 

 

 

27th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Committee for Health & Social Care – resignation of Non-Voting Member 
 

On behalf of the Committee for Health & Social Care, I’m writing to advise that Mrs Emily 

Carey (previously Ms Litten) has submitted a letter of resignation from her role as a Non-

voting Member on the Committee. As per Rule 46 (3) of the Rules of Procedure, this 

resignation has taken immediate effect. 

 

The Committee has very much welcomed the contribution made by Mrs Carey since the 

start of the current political term and, on its behalf, I would like to take the opportunity to 

record our thanks to Mrs Carey for her valued input and to wish her all the very best in her 

future endeavours. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Deputy Al Brouard  

President 
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